
From: tara hooper [mailto:taragmorris62@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 9:30 AM 
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Tonight's vote on conversion therapy 
 
Hi, 
 
My name is Tara Hooper  
818 Simonton St 
Key West, Florida 
 
I am writing as the mother of a Key West high school student and resident of Key West. 
My daughter considers herself Bi sexual and I support her in this and also support the ordinance 
that would ban conversion therapy. 
No child should be expected to renounce their sexuality regardless of the wishes of their parents. 
Protect our children! 
 
Sincerely, 
Tara Hooper 
 


